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Children's Liturgy  

 

Little Church at St Basil’s church are running 

a children’s liturgy throughout lent and 

want to welcome all of our children in 

school. 

The liturgy is at 6pm on each Saturday   

during lent so it would be lovely if parents 

could take their children along. 

 

 

 

First Reconciliation preparation for 4KJ and 4JS is 

on Tuesday 22 March in school from 3.10pm to 

4.15pm.  

Ukraine Appeal 

We recently sent out a text message and email with information about donations for the             

Archdiocese of Liverpool Ukraine Appeal.  If preferred donations can be brought to school and we 

will get them to the collection point.  

Class 4JS Swimming  

Miss Stephenson class will be going swimming on the following 

dates Tuesday 22 March, Tuesday 29 March and Tuesday 5 

April.  The children will not arrive back at school until 3.30pm 

on these dates. 

 

FSRA Mother’s Day Assembly 

Our reception class will be having a Mother’s Day 

Assembly on Friday 25 March at 9.05am in the 

KS1 hall.  We look forward to seeing parent/

carers coming to join us. 

 

 



AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing 21 March 2022 will be the last week for the following after school clubs 

 

 

Mindfulness Club Y3 Monday 

Ball Games Y1 Monday 

Art Club Y4 Monday 

Computing Club Y2  Monday 

KS2 Singing Club Thursday 

Computing Club Y5 Thursday 

School Trips 

If your child has recently brought home a school trip letter please ensure you return the consent form to 

your child's class teacher and pay for the trip via school gateway.  

The trips include a range of activities and will be a fun and valuable learning experience for the children. 

School heavily subsidise all trips to try to keep cost to parents as low as possible. Although school can only 

ask for a voluntary contribution from parents toward the cost of school trips unfortunately without 

sufficient contributions they will not be able to go ahead.  Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Well done to Singing Club!!!! 

Yesterday evening, Mrs Baynton's Singing Club went to Sts. Peter and Paul Catholic 
High School to perform in their 30th anniversary spring concert. They sang a collection 
of songs including 'Club Tropicana' by Wham! and 'Stop!' by the Spice Girls. They had 
been practising really hard in their after school Singing Club and it certainly showed. 
They were a credit to our school and we are very proud of them. It was a wonderful 

event. Thank you to all the families for your support. 






